

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

30th September 2022

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Dear parents and carers.



Our Harvest theme is Gratitude Thursday 13<sup>th</sup> October 2022

On Thursday 13<sup>th</sup> October will be holding our Harvest celebration, with the theme of 'Gratitude'. As part our celebrations we would kindly ask for a small donation of non-perishable food which will be given to the Wirral Foodbank to help support families in need in our local area. Please could be ask that donations are only brought into school on Thursday 13<sup>th</sup> October as we have limited storage space. Refreshments will be available.

We do hope that you can join us.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Callaway
Headteacher











